
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

24th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

MUMS WHO READ – LIBRARY EVENT 

 

Following on from the success of our Dads Who Read and Grandparents Who Read events we 

will be holding our next event on Wednesday 8th March.  This time we would like to invite mums, 

step-mums, aunts, grandmothers, or other mother figure in your child’s life to come into school 

with your child(ren) and make use of our library. 

 

There are so many joys and benefits both for children and adults being together, reading and 

sharing stories.  We’d love to see as many of you as possible, in the library ‘after hours’ making 

use of the chairs, tables, and of course some wonderful books! Some of you may even like to 

read a story to a small group.o 

 

If you are interested in coming along, please return the reply slip below to give us an idea of 

numbers of attendees.  On the day, please enter the library via its external door (just off the car 

park, at the front of the school) at the end of the school day at 15:20.  You’re welcome to stay 

for as much or as little time as you wish.  The event will end and the library will close at 16:15. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liam Murphy 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

MUMS WHO READ – LIBRARY EVENT 8th March 2023 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ Class: ___________ 

 

Number of adults attending: _____________ 

 


